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                                                  17th November 2017 

Dear Parents 

 

Everybody enjoyed Children in Need day today! There were lots of spots and ears and lots of 

money raised too. I will let you know the final amount next week. 

 

Thank you to everyone who spread the word about our Open Morning. The morning was well 

attended and I was very proud to show the school to prospective parents. Our Head Boy, 

Brandon, Head Girl, Loren and prefects, George and Joseph also showed visitors round and 

were a credit to the school. Thanks also go to the staff and governors who helped at the event. 

 

Our collective worship this morning was well attended for the Worship Crew to lead their first 

assembly. They worked very hard and they did a fantastic job. 

 

These children have been awarded Merit Certificates this week: 

 

RED:    Molly   KS1   Lacey   KS1 

    

   Santiago LKS2    

   Milli  UKS2   Joseph   UKS2 

   George  UKS2    

ORANGE: 

   Beatrice LKS2   Dylan   LKS2 

   Lily  UKS2   Loren   UKS2 

 

Well done children! 

 

We were unable to get pantomime tickets before Christmas this year, despite trying in early 

September. We have managed to get tickets for January and will be taking all children from 

Reception to Year 6. Please also see the change to our INSET date below. 

 

The children are enjoying the menu choices at lunchtime but I know that, as the cold weather 

approaches, you may not want your child to choose a cold option. If this is the case please just 

let the class teacher know and they will only offer the choice of the hot options to your child. 

 

Please remember the craft fair next week – Mrs Jones and her band of volunteers have worked 

very hard with all the children and there are some wonderful crafts for you to buy. 

 

 

With kind regards, 

Karen Connolly 

 



 
 

            Autumn Diary Dates              

 

 

Thursday 23 November 2.00pm  Craft Fair 

 

Friday 24 November 2.00pm   Craft Fair 

 

Tuesday 28 November    Yrs R-4 Flu Vaccinations 

 

Tuesday 5 December  2.00pm  Nativity Matinee 

 

Wednesday 6 December 1.30pm  Children collected early 

        6.30pm  Nativity Evening Performance 

*After school club will not run this evening* 

 

Wednesday 13 December    Christmas Dinner 

 

Monday 18 December    Christmas Parties 

 

Tuesday 19 December 2.30pm  End of Term 

 

Wednesday 3 January    INSET DAY 

(This is a change of date and will replace the INSET day planned for 4 June 2018) 

 

Thursday 4 January pm   Pantomime visit - Reception to Y6 

 

 


